
To House Committee on Human Services and Housing 

Feb. 18. 2019 

 

Re: SB 608 

Please support SB 608.  

 

I reported that I had bed bugs to my landlord and shortly after got an eviction notice. I fought this in 

court and won. But all the work of getting out and legal fees cost me too much. A few years later they 

tried to evict me again when the bed bugs got back in our building. They then demanded more rent.   

 

Sincerely, 

William Phillips 

 


